Smilez Pediatric Dental Group of Loudoun Announces Their Participation in National Wreaths Across America Day

Dulles, Virginia – Smilez Pediatric Dental Group of Loudoun announced this week they are donating wreaths to National Wreaths Across America Day at Stonewall Memorial Gardens Cemetery in Manassas, VA. 

On December 16th, 2017, wreaths will be laid on the gravesites of fallen soldiers at over 1200 locations around the world.  Everyone is welcome to attend, even if you are not able to lay out wreaths.  The Ceremony will be at Noon on Saturday, December 16th at Stonewall Memorial Gardens (12004 Lee Highway Manassas, VA 20109).

“We are pleased to support this wonderful event.” said Theo Batistas. “This is a great organization and we encourage other local businesses and community members to get involved as well.”

National Wreaths Across America Day provides the perfect opportunity to remember our fallen veterans, honor those that are currently serving and teach our children the value of freedom. During the event, over one million wreaths will be placed on gravesites throughout the United States. Special wreaths will be laid in honor of U.S. Servicemen and Women whose last known status was either Prisoner of War or Missing in Action.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Smilez Pediatric Dental Group of Loudoun is encouraging individuals as well as business owners to donate and volunteer at the event. Wreaths Across America offers several ways to get involved. Interested parties can sponsor wreaths, volunteer at the event, donate to fundraising efforts, start a fundraising group, offer corporate support, provide trucking support or share the organizations mission and experiences. More information about National Wreaths Across America Day can be found at their website at http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org.

Smilez is committed to serving their community. The company volunteers and donates to several local community causes. Smilez Pediatric Dental Group of Loudoun holds internal fundraisers and offers community education. They also sponsor several local community teams and events.

About Smilez Pediatric Dental Group of Loudoun 
Pediatric dentist Dr. Bhatti, DMD, and exceptional staff are committed to providing quality care and service to children of all ages. At Smilez Pediatric Dental Group of Loudoun it is our mission to provide unsurpassed, customized care in a pleasant, comfortable environment. We aim to help your children achieve and maintain optimum esthetic oral health that will last a lifetime. For more information about Smilez Pediatric Dental Group of Loudoun, please visit their website at https://pediatricdentistloudoun.com/ 
